BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSION

Regular Meeting
November 24, 1997

The November Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was
called to order at 7:00 pm by Chairperson Alan Hunter. Also present for the Planning
Commission were Pat Henige, Mike Kern, Lisa Murlick and David Stewart. Twenty-
seven (27) people were in the audience.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Henige to approve minutes of September 22, 1997
Regular Meeting. Motion carried 5-0.

The Planning Commission discussed Special Use Permit Application #97-3 from Raymond
Maurer and Frankenmuth Aero-Modelers Club for a recreational open space use of land
located near 9650 S. Dehmel Road on a parcel described as SE 1/4 of Section 9, 160
Acres. The Aero-Modelers Club will provide proof of liability insurance.

David Hinds arrived at 7:30 pm.
Motion by Kern, supported by Murlick to approve Special Use Permit #97-3 in
accordance with Birch Run Township Zoning Ordinance Section 1614(7). Motion carried

6-0.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Henige to adjourn at 7:45 pm. Motion carried 6-0.

Lisa Murlick, Secretary
Birch Run Township Planning Commission



